Pamela Morales

To: Fernando, Sohan
Subject: RE: Caltex Kurnell Refinery Conversion Works, 2 Solander Street, Kurnell - SSD 5544 MOD 3 -
Tank 101 Demolition

From: Fernando, Sohan [mailto:Sohan.Fernando@safework.nsw.gov.au]

Sent: Thursday, 21 September 2017 4:48 PM

To: Pamela Morales <pamela.morales@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: RE: Caltex Kurnell Refinery Conversion Works, 2 Solander Street, Kurnell - SSD 5544 MOD 3 - Tank 101
Demolition

Security Classification:UNCLASSIFIED

Hi Pamela,

We will not be making a submission in writing. The demolition team has been advised. They may turn up at site on
the day.

Let me know when you know the date
Regards

Sohan



